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• A group of M.Sc 4th semester students from the 
Biotechnology Department, Gauhati University, made an 
academic visit to the UAC, Bose Institute on 07.02.2025. Prof 
Pallob Kundu delivered an intense lecture about gene 
silencing, miRNA and siRNA technology. Prof. Shubhra Ghosh 
Dastidar and his group enthralled the students with his 
theoretical and practical demonstration of bioinformatics and 
modelling basics. The students were excited to meet Prof. 
Zhumur Ghosh, the author of the Bioinformatics textbook 
since they followed her book. They also visited the CIF facility 
of Bose Institute and were particularly encouraged to see how 
the NMR, MALDI, and LC-MS instruments work. Prof Gaurab 
Gangopadhyay, the Chairman of the Public Relations 
Committee at Bose Institute, coordinated the programme.
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